
To all teachers of science in grades 5-12:

“Science On The Move” is a statewide project to provide students in South Dakota with high-
quality science lab experiences.  If you are not familiar with the Mobile Science Labs (MSLs),
please visit the website www.camse.org/scienceonthemove/ to learn all about our great science
activities and experiences for you and your students.

Professional development summer workshops for the Mobile Science Labs are scheduled for the
following dates: June 5-9, 2006 – Black Hills State University, Spearfish

June 19-23, 2006 - South Dakota State University, Brookings

Teachers who are selected to attend one of these workshops will:
 receive extensive training on the lab activities and use of the equipment aboard the MSLs;
 receive a $250 stipend;
 be guaranteed a visit by the MSL to their school during the 2006-2007 school year;
 receive free room and board for the week;
  have the opportunity for 2 graduate credits at reduced tuition (approximately $60/credit), or

2 certificate renewal credits.

Previous workshop participants - please encourage other teachers in your school and surrounding
schools to attend a workshop.

Workshop space is limited, so apply early!

To apply for one of these workshops: download/complete the enclosed application and send it to
CAMSE either by:

Fax: 605/642-6871
E-mail: cathybergey@bhsu.edu,
Mail: CAMSE, Black Hills State University

1200 University, Unit 9005
Spearfish, SD  57799-9005

It is important that you ONLY rank those workshops that you are committed to attending.
Do NOT rank  a workshop if the dates or location are not acceptable to you.

Please be certain to include your summer contact information on the application.

DEADLINE FOR RECEIPT OF APPLICATIONS IS APRIL 5, 2006.  Applicants will be
notified about the status of their application as soon as possible, and no later than May 1, 2006.

If you have any questions, please contact me at opbroekja@mit.midco.net.

Sincerely,

Jerry Opbroek
Coordinator, SD Mobile Science Labs


